Pleasant Township Meeting

24 July 2017

Meeting called to order at 8:00 PM by Trustee Lynn Voth. Present were Lynn Voth, Erin Mosiman and Phil Kimerer.

Minutes of the June 26, 2017 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer Report—Beginning Balance 39,286.39

Deposit 000

Bills Paid 7,830.12

End Bal-Gen Fund 31,456.27

End Bal Mach Fund 24,113.01

Total Funds Avail 55,569.28

Road work accomplishments include repair and replacement of 4 culverts, reshaping 4 water problem areas and curves, identifying current problem areas. Purchased 4 new culverts for future improvements. Many years of ditch and low water areas have resulted in significant deterioration and efforts are and will be made to improve township conditions.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM

Phil Kimerer, Clerk

Pleasant Township Annual Meeting

24 July 2017

Annual meeting was called to order by Trustee Lynn Voth at 8:45 PM. Present were Trustee Lynn Voth, Treasurer Erin Mosiman and Clerk Phil Kimerer.

Members reviewed the 2018 budget and with no objections or questions the 2018 budget was approved by all present.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 PM

Phil Kimerer, Clerk